Holy Cross School Newsletter

It's been another great week at Holy Cross school, tomorrow we will be having
Heathe Kids Screenings throughout the day. Heathe Kids Screenings are a great service
provided by the First Hand Foundation.

A couple of calendar notes moving into late October. Next Friday 10/20 is a ¥z day
and no Upper Room, as teachers prepare for the end of the quarter and have professional
development. The following Thursday and Friday (10,/26 & 10/27) we will be holding fall
conferences and there will be no school or Upper Room either day. Look for a note
coming home from your child’s teacher about signing up for a time slot to meet.



Thank you to all who attended our PTO meeting last week . PTO is hard at work
getting together some opportunities for parents to volunteer at school. Stay tuned for ways
to connect with your students at school and with other families in our school community.

First up on PTO Calendar is Fall Festival:

e As we prepare for the Fall Festival, we ask that PreK through 2nd grade bring in
candy to school and 3rd through 8th grade bring cans of soda or bottled water.
Please bring in items by Tuesday, October 24th.

e To sign up to volunteer please click here

Interested in gaining more parenting tips and tools? Consider joining us for our
Powerful Parenting Series starting next Tuesday. For more information on the Powerful
Parenting Series click here.
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https://docs.google.com/a/hcskcmo.org/spreadsheets/d/15hjbs7Yf8SXBVcc8SB9TYYxouUzvFIyVLZAGkAAMQo4/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.hcskcmo.org/powerful-parenting-series

e Y Day Friday October 20th- Teacher PD
e No School Thursday Oct. 26 /Oct. 27

e Save the Date for Fall Festival- Note this year the festival runs from 4:30-7:00
PM.

e Crusaders Volleyball has started, check out www.plkc.org for game times and
locations.

e Next week 6th Grade Prayer and Mass Week

For the latest information please

check our website

Powerful Parenting Series:

The Powerful Parenting series offers support, information and a chance to connect
with other parents. We will kick off the series with Parenting the Love and Logic
way. This is a great opportunity for parents to learn how to better set limits, put an
end to arguing and begging and to follow up bad behavior with logical and loving
consequences. All sessions are offered in Spanish and Babysitting is Available.

>

5th Session: Tuesday, October 17th

Parenting the Love and Logic Way
All sessions are offered in Spanish and

English
Don't forget the Family Rewards!

5:00-6:30 PM

POWERFUL PARENTING
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